
Tree Warden Report 
 
A short report.  
  
I have been in touch with the Tree Warden Network and receive regular Whatsapps from 
them which contain useful information and opinions.  There has been a change of the 
organising team and I hope to join in some of their events in the next year.   
 
As you probably realise there is very little for a tree warden to do in the village although if 
asked I can ask the Tree Warden Network for advice. 
 
Sue Burnett 
Tree Warden 
 
 


